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Newsletter- Friday 20th October 2023 

Autumn 2 events: 

 

Date Time Event 

30.10.23  INSET Day 

31.10.23  All children return to school 

01.11.23 9:15am 
Open morning at the Infant School for September 2024 Year R 

admissions (see flyer for booking details) 

01.11.23 
3.30pm – 

6pm 
Parents evening for Years R to 6 

05.11.23  Deadline for Christmas card orders (online only) 

07.11.23 
3.30pm – 

6pm 
Parents evening for Years R to 6 

08.11.23  Individual and sibling photos at both schools 

09.11.23 9:15am 
Open morning at the Infant School for September 2024 Year R 

admissions (see flyer for booking details) 

14.11.23 5.30pm 
Open evening at the Infant School for September 2024 Year R 

admissions (see flyer for booking details) 

17.11.23  Children in Need Day 

29.11.23  School Nurse – Years R-6 flu vaccination as part of the national scheme 

06.12.23 9.30am Craft session for Year R children and parents  

08.12.23  Christmas Jumper day 

11.12.23 
9.30am 

 
KS2 Christmas performance to parents (Year 3 and 4) 

11.12.23 2pm KS2 Christmas performance to parents (Year 5 and 6) 

12.12.23 9.30am Infant school Christmas performance  (Owl, Woodpecker, Kingfisher) 

12.12.23 2pm Infant school Christmas performance  (Badger, Otter, Fox) 

13.12.23 9.30am KS2 Christmas performance to parents (Year 5 and 6) 

13.12.23  Christmas lunch in both schools 

13.12.23 2pm KS2 Christmas performance to parents (Year 3 and 4) 

14.12.23 9.30am Infant school Christmas performance  (Badger, Otter, Fox) 

14.12.23 2pm Infant school Christmas performance  (Owl, Woodpecker, Kingfisher) 

15.12.23 Pm Christmas parties 

15.12.23  Last day of term – school finishes at the normal time 



    

Reminders: 

Uniform: We expect all children to be in correct school uniform. Our policy can be found on the website. 

Please note, children do not need to wear logo tops but they do need to wear the correct colour.  

PE kits: Please ensure that the children wear the correct colour PE kit on their PE days. They need to wear 

plain, dark bottoms, a white t-shirt and a plain, dark hoodie or jumper. Coloured hoodies are not permitted. 

Year groups that are currently doing gymnastics need a pair of shorts in school or underneath their tracksuit 

bottoms.  

Packed lunches: Please remember we are a nut free school and no nut products are allowed in school.  

Medicines: We can administer medicines if your child requires it during school hours. However, they must be 

in a named container and in the original packaging for us to do this. You must also complete the form available 

from the admin office. 

Attendance: It is really important that children attend school every day and we are looking for children to have 

an attendance rate of over 95%. Attendance is a big government initiative and Hampshire regularly check our 

attendance. We are required to seek legal advice for any persistent absence which could result in a fine or 

court appearance. If you are concerned about your child’s attendance please arrange a meeting with Miss 

Walker.  

Future INSET days 

Tuesday 2nd January 
Friday 9th February 
Friday 24th May 
 

 

 

 

 

School News: 

We have had a very busy start to the school year across the Federation with lots of exciting events taking 

place. 

Year R have settled really well in to school life and enjoyed their first dressing up day as nursery rhyme 

characters. 

Year 3 have settled well into the juniors and enjoyed a visit from the Owls this week. 

Year 6 have been very busy with a trip to Gilbert White centre and the residential this week. The children 

who didn’t go on the residential have also enjoyed lots of team building activities in school. 

Children from Years 5 and 6 represented the school in a table tennis competition, they showed all of our core 

values during the event and we are proud of what they achieved.  

We had the Infant Ofsted a few week ago, the report is not yet available and we will share it with you as soon 

as it is out. Thank you to all those parents who completed the questionnaire or spoke to the inspector on the 

day. 

Our core value for this half term has been Pride. We have thought about how we can take pride in ourselves, 

our work and our school and those children who really demonstrated this value throughout the term joined 

Mrs Mathlin for a special hot chocolate today.  

Photographs of all our events can be found on our website and Facebook page. We also have a X account 

(formally twitter)(@WinkleburyFed) so please give us a follow to keep up to date with what is going on. 

Have a lovely half term and we will see you on Tuesday 31st October.  


